
Clayton Elementary 
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5 
604-576-6411 

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

 
   

 
 
 
 

Please DO NOT PARK in front our neighbours’ driveways, especially, the one directly 
south of the school. We are trying to be good neighbours!  You may be towed! 

 
Monday 
Sept 30 

Tuesday 
Oct 1 

Wednesday 
Oct 2 

Thursday 
Oct 3 

Friday 
Oct 4 

Pro-D day for 
teachers  
No school for 
students 

Cross Country 
Practice 7:45 – 8:15 
and Meet after 
school 
 
Cycling program in 
class sessions for 
Divisions 3-6 
 
First day of 
Jumpstart for those 
who signed up  
2:30-4:30 

 Cross Country 
Practice 7:45 – 8:15 
 
 
Jumpstart  
2:30-4:30pm 

Cycling programs – 
on bike session  
Division 3-6 
 

Monday 
Oct 7 

Tuesday 

Oct 8 
Wednesday 

Oct 9 
Thursday 

Oct 10 
Friday 

Oct 11 

 Jumpstart  
2:30-4:30pm 
 
 

 Pumpkin Patch Field 
Trip – Divs 9-13 
 
Jumpstart  
2:30-4:30pm 

Div 7  Field Trip 

 

Terry Fox Run and Fundraising 

We have done an amazing job fundraising for the Terry Fox foundation!  It was a proud moment here at 
Clayton to be able to write a cheque to the Terry Fox Foundation for $2889!!!   The students earned a 
double recess on Tuesday and Mr. Shipley now has a lot less hair!  Thank-you for the amazing support! 
 
PAC meetings 
It was great to see some new faces at our PAC meeting on Thursday.   If you didn’t make this one, please 
consider our next meeting!  The minutes of the meeting will sent to all when complete and will also be 



posted on our website.  
 
Communicating Student Learning (CSL) 
Communicating student learning is different from “reporting”.   CSL is comprised of four parts: capturing 
the learning, conferencing, opening doors, and reporting on learning progress.  For more information 
please see: https://surreylearningbydesign.ca/principles/communicating-student-learning/ 

Or for a quick video: https://vimeo.com/255824759 
 
The two choices that teachers have to communicate learning to parents are a digital portfolio (FreshGrade) 
with regular online postings about student progress throughout the year and/or a paper template that 
reports on a whole term’s worth of learning received at the end of each of the three terms.  We have some 
teachers who choose to use the digital portfolio to show some extra insight into the classroom combined 
with the paper template as their reporting tool.     
    
For those students whose teachers who use FreshGrade to communicate student learning, we have finally 
been given the go ahead from the district to start the process.  If your child’s teacher uses FreshGrade, you 
should be getting an invitation in your email soon to access their portfolio.  A letter from the teacher 
explaining the process will be coming home in the next couple of weeks.   Here are some ideas on how to 
respond on your child’s portfolio:  Prompts For Parents.pdf 
 
If you have any questions regarding communicating student learning, please speak to your child’s teacher.   
 

https://surreylearningbydesign.ca/principles/communicating-student-learning/
https://vimeo.com/255824759
Prompts%20For%20Parents.pdf

